
The Oregon Department of Transportation has proven time and again that it cannot hold itself accountable. Every year in Portland, 
drivers kill pedestrians on unsafe highways that ODOT has neglected. The legislature has given ODOT hundreds of millions of 
dollars, and they neglect the most basic aspect of infrastructure—safety. I do not support creating a slush fund for ODOT to spend 
as it pleases because it cannot be trusted to spend those moneys in the best interest of Oregonians without strict oversight. Thank 
you.


